
Residents Survey “Post it” comments 16.11.2017 against Q5 and Q6 questionnaire 

outcomes. 

“Do you agree that the main planning issues below, should be considered by the Planning 

Group when developing a Neighbourhood Plan up to 2030? Yes/No” 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bollards on Dixon Drive to be 

maintained.  If they are removed 

speed bump restructions to be put 

in place. 

Agree 

Agree! 

Yes I agree or Dixon Drive will 

become a Rat Run 

Yes I agree 

Totally agree! 

Planning Group should ensure 

consistency with National 

planning policy to ensure 

robustness of the Neighbourhood 

Plan as a priority. 

All planning issues 

should be considered.  If 

only to develop or 

protect against certain 

issues.  To not consider 

is not progressive! 

Agree with all these comments 


